
    
 

President’s Report 

 

Annual General Meeting, April 22, 2006 

 

Since our last general meeting, the board of directors has been working hard on behalf 

of the Nova Scotia Chemists’ Society’s members. The Board has meet monthly to plan and 

promotional activities for the society 

We continue to make membership our main focus, but we have also started planning 

our next step. This will be the full legislative incorporation of the society.   

To increase the societies visibility and membership we have been working on the 

following activities. 

 

- We have continued to develop the societies web site. 

- We have been visiting corporations where chemists work to make them aware of 

our society. 

- We will be participating in the CSC conference forum on professionalization in 

chemistry on May 30
th
 at the World Trade and convention centre in Halifax. 

 

It is still our aim to proceed with full legislative recognition of our society, which 

will make it the governing body for chemists in Nova Scotia.  This would include 

licensing powers. 

 

Respectfully submitted 

 

 

 

 

W.J. (Jim) Frazee,  P.Chem. 

President   


